
TOOL BOX RAFFLE FOR

Douglas Cotten

Douglas Cotton passed away on August 13, 2014.  His family has requested that we 
raffle off his tools and tool box.

Raffle tickets will be on sale beginning Monday, February 1, 2016.  If you wish to 
purchase tickets, please contact your Shop Steward.  Tickets are $1 each or six (6) for 
$5.  Tickets must be turned in by February 25, 2016.  The drawing will be held at the 
February 29, 2016 Day Shift Membership Meeting.
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